
 
 

 

Report on Meeting with Chairperson, Indo-Mexico Youth Forum 
 

 On March 24th, 2021, The Finance and Investment Cell organized a meeting of  Prof. Manoj 

Sinha (Principal, Aryabhatta College, University of Delhi) with Mr. Raphael (Chairperson, 

Indo-Mexico Youth Forum). The Agenda of the meeting was to discuss the future opportunities 

and student exchange programs between Global Youth and Aryabhatta College. The meeting  

started at noon and ended by 1 P.M. The venue for the meeting was Aryabhatta College, 

University of Delhi. 

 

The meeting started with a brief discussion where Prof. Manoj Sinha explained the history and 

courses offered in Aryabhatta College. After a brief discussion on it, Mr. Raphael proposed to 

open a chapter of a youth forum in Aryabhatta college where students can participate in various 

cultural and academic events. Mr. Raphael also highlighted the importance of such events in 

overall development of students. Prof. Manoj Sinha was quite positive about the meeting and 

extended cooperation  to this mutually beneficial collaboration.  
 

Conveners who attended the meeting 
1. Dr. J.K. Singh – Convener, Finance and Investment Cell, Aryabhatta College 

2. Dr. Pritika Dua – Coordinator, Finance and Investment Cell, Aryabhatta College 

 

Students involved in the meeting  
1. Sarthak Malhotra – President, Finance and Investment Cell, Aryabhatta College 

2. Karsh Vashisht – Vice President, Finance and Investment Cell, Aryabhatta College 

3. Sufiya Salim – Marketing Head, Finance and Investment Cell, Aryabhatta College 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


